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Info! 

 

Before the start of renovations in 

and around your building
 

It will soon be time to start the renovations in and around your building. We 

would therefore like to draw your attention to a few issues that are 

important to consider/know about.  
 

Here’s how you’ll be affected during the work: 
 

• The work to extend the roof will begin in weeks 3-4. 

• The drilling for the ventilation ducts will start in week 4 and continue 

for a few weeks. 

This work will cause a disturbance in the form of noise, including 

drilling noise. 

• If you have items in the stairwell, you will need to remove them. 

• There will be some building materials in the stairwell during the 

renovation work. This will not have a significant impact on 

accessibility in the building. 

• Some apartment storage areas may be affected by the 

renovations later in the spring. If your storage area is affected, you 

will receive more information about what this will mean for you. 

• Keep the area closest to the building free of bicycles, etc. to 

facilitate the renovation work. 

• Work in and around the building (excluding work inside apartments) 

is expected to take place between week 3 and week 13. 

• More information regarding work in the apartments will be available 

later this spring. 

 

Please bear in mind that the work listed above will take place at different 

times.  
 

Do you have any questions or concerns? 
Please contact:

 

Project questions 

Tommy Hedlund 090-177566 or 

Tommy.hedlund@bostaden.umea.se 

 

Tenant questions about the project 

Lars-Gunnar Lindh 

Renovation contact person, Bostaden 

090-177510 or  

lars-gunnar.lindh@bostaden.umea.se 
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